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dave maher <billyshelby@hotmail.com>
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>

Thu, Sep 6, 2018 at 4:41 AM

Dear Mr. Lid,

It was brought to my attention that LA was considering a ban on sales of fur. I very much support 
this. It makes me proud to live in a city that would sponsor such progressive legislation. I hope 
you will do everything in your power to ensure it passes.

My name is David Maher and I live at 2540 Glen Green Street in Hollywood so I am a local 
resident lending my voice to the cause.

Dave
310 422 7610
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